
FIELD TRIP 
OPPORTUNITY 
      Presented by Alderwood  
                               Dance Spectrum 
 

         
Hello Teachers, 
 
Alderwood Dance Spectrum is presenting “A Storybook Nutcracker” again this December at the PUD 
Auditorium in Everett.  It is a beautiful, fully staged production, specially designed to be entertaining 
for children, using brief narration to make the story line easy to follow.    Many teachers have used 
this as a learning tool, with projects in reading, writing, and the arts 
centering around the production.  
 
We would love to have your students attend one of our ballet 
performances as a field trip.  This is a wonderful and inexpensive way 
to bring ballet and live theater to your students.  
  

School performances are offered on: 
 
Wednesday, December 6th at 10:00 am  
Wednesday, December 6th at 12:30 pm  
Thursday, December 7th at 10:00 am 
Thursday, December 7th at 12:30 pm  

 
Performances will be held at the Everett PUD Auditorium (2320 
California Street, Everett 98201).  
 
The show, including a brief intermission (discussion period), is 90 
minutes long.  
 
The group rate is $5 per ticket (minimum group size is 10).  It is not recommended that children 
under 3 years of age attend.  
 
For more information and to make reservations, please call (425) 771-2994 or email 

AlderwoodDanceSpectrum@msn.com. 

Thank you, 

Alderwood Dance Spectrum, www.AlderwoodDanceSpectrum.com 
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